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Student Finance Information Evening 
 Thursday 8th February 2024 

 
Following on from our UCAS Information Evening which took place in Term 1, we are delighted to be able to invite 
you to our Student Finance Information Evening on Thursday 8th February 2024 between 6.00 p.m. and 7.00 p.m.  
This will be an opportunity for you and your child to find out more about the Student Finance application process 
from the School Liaison Team at the University of Northampton.   
 
The evening is primarily aimed at Year 13 families to support students with an application in 2024 however we 
welcome parents and carers of Year 12 students who wish to know more about the process at this stage ahead of an 
application in 2025. 
 
There will be a formal presentation in the lecture theatre at 6.00 p.m. followed by an opportunity to ask any 
questions.  
 
There is no requirement for you to book for this event.  

We look forward to welcoming you to our Student Finance Information Evening. 

If you have any further questions or concerns please feel free to contact me via emailing 

fern.gibson@corbybusinessacademy.org or call 01536 303120. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Fern Gibson 

Careers Leader 
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